Partnership agreement with New College Durham Academies Trust

Wellfield School and New College Durham Academies Trust have formed a partnership. 
NCDAT will provide Corporate support and mentoring for the acting or new head teacher and Wellfield will provide school improvement support to schools in the Trust where appropriate. 

